
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 28th April 

We have had a terrific week in Year 3. 

The Viking Day on Tuesday was a huge success. We loved seeing the children’s costumes and props. The children 

learnt lots about the Vikings and how they lived. The workshop leader was very engaging and the children took part 

in: 

• Introductory talk  

• Artefact handling  

• Viking board games 

• Quiz about Viking leaders 

• Weapons and armour talk 

• Spear wrestling 

• A Viking march around the school grounds whereby the children imprisoned some surprised Year 5 children! 

The children were extremely immersed into the topic and we look forward to learning more about the Vikings over 

the next few weeks. 

Next week, the children will be celebrating the Kings coronation. On Thursday 4th May, the children will be having a 

street style party at lunchtime in the hall and the children are invited to come into school wearing red, white and or 

blue colours. The children are invited to design and make a crown. Entries need to be dropped off into the hall on 

Friday morning and there will be prizes for the winners. At some point during the week, the children will be 

designing and making a clay tile linked to the coronation.  

In maths this week, the children continued learning about fractions. We have been practicing how to add and 

subtract them and next week we will move onto finding fractions of amounts.  

As the following two Mondays are bank holidays, swimming will resume on Monday 15th May. 

We would like to congratulate these children for receiving a golden leaf this week: 

Kai D – For an incredible start to the summer term, coming into school confidently and enthusiastically and showing 

resilience and independence. 

Danielle – For increased confidence in herself and trying her best. 

Mark – For striving to be the best he can be with a smile on his face in all lessons. 

Omar – For excellent engagement and participation throughout Viking Day. 

Nyah – For outstanding effort in maths when giving clear and thorough explanations using lots of mathematical 

vocabulary 

Austin Mc – For working really hard on his writing this week and producing his best handwriting   

 

We hope you have an enjoyable bank holiday weekend. 

Best wishes, 

The Year 3 Team 


